
Tamil Church of the Living Saviour 

                      480, Huntingwood Drive, Scarborough, Toronto, M1W 1G4 
 
 
 
January 30, 2012 
 
Dan Rogers and Nick Yanovski 
DTZ Barnicke, Brokerage 
1595 16th Avenue 
Suite 201 
Richmond Hill, Ontario 
L4B 3N9 
 -or 
401 Bay Street 
Suite 2500 
Toronto, Ontario  
M5H 2Y4  
 
Dear Dan and Nick; 
 
 RE TIMOTHY EATON BUSINESS and TECHNICAL INSTITUTE 

1251 BRIDLETOWNE CIRCLE, SCARBOROUGH, ONTARIO 
 

We represent the Tamil Church of The Living Saviour, and have been renting a facility at 480 

Huntingwood Drive, Scarborough, Ontario, for the past six (6) years. 

 

Our prepared vision, inspired by prayer, has been to bring people of all nationalities and languages 

together as part of worship and extended community programs. To that end the current facilities no 

longer serve the vision.  

 

Many of our members are residents of Ward 40.   

 

It is understood that the asking price for The Timothy Eaton Business and Technical Institute and parking 

lot is 10.5 million dollars.  

 

Although not financially able to acquire the entire property, funds are available to integrate into a 

financial partnership with like-minded people or organizations. The intent would be to use it for the 

benefit and growth of the local community.  



 

If we are able to enter into such a partnership, it would allow the school to be used for worship, youth 

outreach, senior’s assistance, day care, after school drop in center, meal programs, and other 

community needs.  

 

We ask that this letter be recorded as serious indicated interest of our financial and volunteer outreach 

commitment to our community.  

 

We look forward to your further questions, observations and/or directions. 

 

 

Sincerely; 

 

_________________________    ________________________ 

Amalan Segaratnasingham, Board Chair                Kesavan Balasingham, Pastor 

 
 
 
_________________________ 
Jayanthini Chelliah, Board Secretary  
 
 
 
 
Cc: Norm Kelly, City of Toronto Councillor, Ward 40  
Cc: Chris Spence, Toronto District School Board, Director of Education 
Cc: Chris Bolton, Toronto District School Board, Chair & Trustee 
Cc: Mayor Rob Ford, City of Toronto  
Cc: Executive Committee, City of Toronto 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

“Thy word is a lamp unto my feet, and a light unto my path”. Psalm 119:105 


